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 ULU’S BARS ARE GRANTED A LATE LICENCE 

The University of London Union (ULU) has today been granted a late licence for the bars in its building on Malet Street.  Magistrates praised ULU’s commitment to social responsibility and gave permission for the bars to open until midnight during the week and until 2.00am at the weekend.

There was very little opposition to the application, which was granted at an appeal heard today (6th February 2006).  The Bloomsbury Association, which objected to every other late licence application in the area, raised no objections to ULU.  

Samuel Thomas, ULU Vice-President (Finance, Services and Operations) said: 

“Today more than ever I am proud of ULU’s reputation for social responsibility.  Contrary to the stereotypes, students know how to enjoy themselves without causing problems for the local community.”
The promotion of responsible drinking was a central feature of ULU’s recent Healthy Living Week, (9th-13th January 2006).  Healthy Living is a ULU priority campaign for the current year.

ULU’s application for a late licence was helped by the strong links it has developed with the local community.  ULU Vice-President Samuel Thomas recently addressed a meeting of Bloomsbury residents on the benefits brought to the area by students and later wrote a column on the issue in the Camden New Journal (8th December 2005).
Ends  

 Notes to Editors 

1.  The University of London Union (ULU) represents over 120,000 students in the twenty-three colleges and institutes of the University of London.  

2. The ULU Building is in Malet Street, London WC1.  ULU has three bars: The Duck and Dive; the Gallery; and Room 101.
3. The decision to grant a late licence was made on the morning of 6th February 2006 at the Inner London Magistrates’ Court.  ULU’s bars will now open until midnight on Monday – Thursday, until 2.00am on Friday and Saturday and until 10.30 on Sunday (and on midnight when the Sunday is followed by a bank holiday).  
4. ULU officers are available for interview on the matters raised above.

5. Photographs of ULU’s bars are available on request.
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